
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

General Registrant Position Available 

 

 

 

Community Midwives of Thunder Bay is an established practice of 6 General Registrants.  We 

are looking for a General Registrant beginning May 1, 2018, for a one year contract, with the 

distinct possibility to extend if the arrangement works for both practice and midwife.  We can 

offer a full time contract, but are flexible to accommodate midwives who prefer a part time 

caseload.  We work in a shared care model with teams of 2 to 3 midwives.  We are already 

funded for a General Registrant position and have the caseload approved to fill it. 

 

Midwifery care has a long history in Thunder Bay.  We are a full scope practice, caring for 

women with home and hospital births, running inductions and augmentations.  Although Thunder 

Bay has a low epidural rate, we also maintain care of women with epidurals.  The Thunder Bay 

Regional Health Sciences Centre has a Department of Midwifery and we are well integrated into 

the obstetric and pediatric teams at the hospital.  Between the two midwifery clinics in Thunder 

Bay, Midwives care for roughly 30% of the births occurring in our city. 

 

At our practice we value continuity of care and postpartum home visiting.  We strive to provide 

team structures that support our midwives to provide the best care they can. We feel strongly 

about providing adequate orientation and support for new midwives in our community. 

 

Although Thunder Bay is a somewhat isolated community, the city proper has a population of 

110,000.  It has a vibrant community of innovative entrepreneurs, highly rated restaurants, and 

plenty of clean and beautiful outdoor space to adventure in.  Cost of living and housing are both 

very affordable in Thunder Bay.  We have a significant Indigenous population and see Midwifery 

care as a key opportunity to addressing cultural issues in our city.   

 

We look forward to adding an energetic midwife to our team who has solid clinical skills, open 

and friendly communication skills and a love of our profession! 

 

Please forward your letter of intent and resume to admin@communitymidwives.net and all 

submissions will be replied to. 
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